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NOTICE EXTENDING COMMENTS 

(Issued July 17, 2014) 

 
 

TAKE NOTICE that in response to a request from the 

Department Staff, Comcast Corporation has agreed to extend the 

period for review (47 USC §537), so that the Commission can 

consider this matter at the October 2, 2014 regularly scheduled 

Session.  In light of that extension, the schedule for public 

comments previously established by Notice issued May 16, 2014 

is being modified as follows:  Initial Comments are due 

August 8, 2014 and Reply Comments are due August 25, 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

  KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 
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